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Welcome Note 

We come to the end of yet another fulfilling academic year.
This year has been full of countless moments of learning,
exploration, laughter, wonder…

As the Early Years teachers, we continue to be filled with
wonder to see how our little ones have grown over the past 10
months. Each child has bloomed at their own pace, adding
their distinct flavour to the environment.

Every day has been full of cherish-able moments. We have
tried to capture them and weave them together her. Read on
to know more…



The first festival of the year, Makara Sankranti was celebrated on
16th January 2024. Children came dressed in traditional south
Indian attire. They were introduced to the traditions linked with
the festival, like making ‘Yellu-bella’ and kite flying.
Teachers narrated stories to share the significance of celebrating
Pongal or Makara Sankranti. Children ended the day by
sharing the 'yellu-bella' they had made with the teachers and
support staff.



25th January 2024, saw our
Kindergarteners come in to school
bubbling with excitement to celebrate
our Republic Day. They had come
dressed as National leaders and
spoke a few lines. Each child
delivered their lines with great clarity
and confidence.
They used ice-cream sticks to create
colorful crafts based on the national
symbols.
All the Kindergarteners assembled in
the school ground to sing patriotic
songs and march as a contingent
while proudly waving the national
flag.

Jai Hind!!!



Kindergarten Parent-Teacher
Conference was organized on 27th

January 2024. Parents and
teachers came together to talk
about their child’s progress in
school. Teachers shared insights,
celebrated achievements and
discussed how to support each
child’s unique journey in
kindergarten. Thus, fostering a
strong partnership between
home and school, ensuring the
best possible learning experience
for our tiny tots.
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‘What we learn with pleasure we never forget.’
True to the above quote, children enjoyed the varied activities conducted during our various ‘Learning Centres’. In this 

methodology, the teacher is a mere facilitator and the children take complete ownership of their own learning.  They seek 
help from their peers whenever required. thereby enhance their communication skills and become problem solvers. They 

also learn the most essential life skills such as self management, self assessment and peer learning.













The Kindergarten team ventured out on 16th

February 2024 for their field trip to Cubbon
park. Children were introduced to the variety of
plants and tress found in the park. Teachers
spoke to them about keeping the neighborhood
and surroundings clean and tidy. Children
thoroughly enjoyed the toy-train ride and
spending time in the play park with various rides
like slides, see-saw, swings and the monkey bar.
It was a day of fun and frolic for one and all.



“The true method of learning is experiment.” – Willian Blake
Our little scientists had an amazing time researching, demonstrating and
exploring the magic of science as they conducted simple science experiments for
their peers. Throughout the event, our dedicated teachers, encouraged children
to ask questions and share their observations. It was heartwarming to see
children’s faces light up with understanding and curiosity, as they witnessed and
experienced the magic unfold before their very eyes. It is our ardent desire that
this event is the beginning of every child’s exploration journey into the world

of science.



“Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much…”
The Value-in-focus for January being ‘Teamwork’, our little ones were 
involved in activities that brought out the importance of Teamwork. 
They became aware that teamwork means working together with 
friends to achieve a common goal. 



“The art of learning is to be empathetic, humble and grateful for all the little blessings in 
life.” 

Inculcating the value of being grateful right from the young age is what we at NPS KRM
believe. The Kindergarten team dedicated the month of February to expressing gratitude
to everyone around. They made a special effort to acknowledge the efforts of the support
staff and security, who make sure students are comfortable, happy and safe in school.



Every child is a bundle of joy and happiness. Their innocence, laughter 
and purity spreads positivity all around.
The Value-in-focus for the month of March was “Spreading Happiness”.
Children participated in various activities such as watering plants,
singing, dancing and painting. Children shared the lemonade they made
and gave a jaadoo ki jhapee to their friends, thus spreading happiness
through simple yet impactful activities.



The Early Years department bid a fond farewell to the Kindergarten
2 & Montessori Seniors students on 28th March 2024.
Each grandaunt was conferred with certificate to mark their successful completion of
the Kindergarten program. The surprise element was the dance performances put forth
by the KG1 children and, the Montessori Freshers and Juniors.
A befitting culmination to the graduation ceremony was a heartfelt rendition of song by
around hundred 6 year-olds. They sang in one voice as they eagerly looked forward to
starting their Primary Years at school in the coming academic year.



‘The two best days of school are the first and the last’
Our little ones look forward for the last day of school as excitedly as they did the first day. To mark 

the end of the year, the children had a no book day and partied with their friends and teachers. They 
had a wonderful time watching a movie while munching on popcorn. They also had fun dancing to 
the tunes of their favourite songs. With loads of memories, hugs and goodbyes children set out for 

the summer break.



Philanthropy is not a new concept to us. It is imbibed in our traditions and
rooted in our culture. This summer, let us continue our acts of kindness in
everything that we do.

Be it leaving a bowl of water for the birds and the strays or giving away the
books, clothes or shoes that are no longer needed (but in good condition). It
could be a simple act of offering water to the person who comes to deliver the
groceries. The summer promises to be cruel, but our hearts needn’t be.

Let’s promise to be kind to the Earth and while we do so, let us also remain
kind to others and to ourselves. See you all next year!
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